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Dear Bob: 

THE SECRETARY OF STAT 

WASHINGTON 

SENATOR BOB DOLt 

\'.'}.~ff!H~TOtl. D. C. 20510 

I apologize for the delay in responding to 
your letter of July 11, but Cyprus and San 
Clemente have intervened. 

I would in principle be glad to attend some 
nonpartisan function in Kansas between now and 
November, if we can work out an acceptable time 
and place. I suggest, therefore, that you have 
someone from your office contact Lawrence 
Eagleburger, my Executive Assistant, with some 
suggested dates and events. We will then review 
them against my advance commitments and see 
what we can work out. 

With warm regards, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable 
Bob Dole, 

J. __ 
Henry A. K?ssinger 

United States Senate. 
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